CRYSTAL PARK
FIRE DEPARTMENT
FEB. 2015 MONTHLY UPDATE

1. Incidents: There two toned out incidents in February (1 Medical and 1
MSFD Structure Fire)

2. Grant Update: The two ensemble’s that we are able to purchase from
the FEMA grant cost underage.....pieces are starting to arrive. We had a
conference call to review our State Medical Grant application and funding.

3. Other Equipment: The Traffic vests which were ordered have arrived.
4. Training:

A. Four personnel are still participating in the MSFD FF1 Training
class. This training class is going to run through April. They will still have to
take the HAZMAT training course which has not been scheduled yet.

B. February’s training was excellent! We continued our revised
response using our Mini-Pumper (925) as the first attack engine at the
house and pumping to it from 961. 961 performed admirably and had no
issue pumping (150psi) with a 20’ elevation gain. The engineers believe
the questionable valve has been fixed.

C. in March we are going to repeat the scenario with 961 now
drafting and pumping up to 925 with a 50’ elevation gain.

5. Apparatus: Nothing new to report at this time.

6. Membership update: No new members pending at this time.



